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To: Customers and their Family Members 
 
Saliba’s Extended Care Pharmacy is proud to have been chosen by the assisted living community where your loved one 
resides as their contracted pharmacy provider. This decision was based on several factors including: 

1. Resident safety 
2. Assurance that the facility will remain in compliance with State and Federal regulations 
3. Consistency in systems and packaging 
4. Convenience of residents and their families 

Saliba’s Extended Care Pharmacy is a locally owned Arizona company that has been serving the assisted living industry in 
Arizona for over 20 years. We specialize in providing services tailored to the needs of assisted living communities and 
their residents. 

Our compliance assistive packaging makes it easier for caregivers and nurses to pass medications accurately and timely. 
By taking on much of the administrative responsibilities associated with obtaining and administering medications; we 
provide facility staff with more time to spend providing direct care to residents.  

We also provide convenience and peace of mind for residents and their families. The services we provide allow you to 
rest assured that your medications will be there automatically without any effort on your part. Our Phoenix pharmacy is 
open 24 hours per day, 365 days per year and handles after-hours calls for the Tucson pharmacy. We interact directly 
with facility staff and prescribers to obtain prescription orders and we deliver all medications free of charge. All routine 
solid oral dosage forms (tablets and capsules) are provided automatically every 28 days. This obviates the need for 
residents or family members to go to the pharmacy to pick up medications several times per month.  

All of this peace of mind comes at a price that is very comparable to the prices at retail community pharmacy chains. We 
accept almost all Medicare D, AHCCCS, and commercial insurance plans. Therefore co-pays should be the same at 
Saliba’s Extended Care Pharmacy as they are at retail chains. With the exception of programs such as $4 generic 
programs; our non-insurance, cash prices are very competitive as well. 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve your assisted living pharmacy needs. Please feel free to call us if you have any 
questions about our service, or billing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
John Saliba, RPh 
President 
  


